
PROTECT our
PENSION$

Take ACTION to:

The United States is facing a growing pension funding crisis.
While the problem is currently most severe in multiemployer plans, there is the potential 

that the crisis, if not adequately addressed, will eventually negatively impact all defined benefit 
pension plans. 

This crisis can be addressed if Congress takes necessary and appropriate action.

The Rehabilitation for Multiemployer 
Pensions Act (H.R. 397), which has 
bipartisan support, would establish the 
Pension Rehabilitation Administration, a 
new agency within the Department of 
the Treasury, authorized to issue bonds 
to finance loans to pension funds such 
as the B&C Pension Fund to ensure 
their long term solvency. No benefit 
cuts would be required to qualify for 
the loans.

Join the thousands of BCTGM 
members and retirees across the U.S. 
who have sent emails to Congress urging 
them to pass legislation to adequately 
address the growing pension funding crisis.

Contact your U.S. Representative today and ask them to support the 
Rehabilitation for Multiemployer Pensions Act, H.R. 397.

Visit bit.ly/saveourpension2019 or 
			   scan the QR code to take action now!

Visit bit.ly/saveourpension2019 or 
			       	      scan the QR code below to take action now!


